

## A news blast from your MDAA... Attention all Mount Doug Alumni!

- \* Do you own a business? Looking for a business? Check out the new Mount Doug Alumni Business Listings; a directory of businesses owned, operated by, or worked at by Mount Doug alumni. If you would like to list your business or place of employment, please email the business name, phone number, email address, personal name, grad year and a phrase as to the type of business it is, to:businesslist@mountdougalumni.com . The cost to list the business is absolutely free! Check it out on our website at: mountdougalumni.com.
- \* Are you the custodian of one or more Mount Douglas treasures? Our Archives Committee is looking for Mount Doug memorabilia to add to our collection. If you have any historical pictures, annuals, course booklets, newsletters, scrapbooks, etc. and are willing to donate same, please contact: wdgedney@shaw.ca.
- \* Stay tuned for our Fall Newsletter coming out soon!

From your MDAA Communications Committee